
 

St. Vincent de Paul Preschool Interest Survey –  

St. Vincent de Paul School has a fantastic Preschool program! We would 
love to have your family be a part of it! If you are a parent of a three- to 
five-year-old, please snap the QR code with your phone and take our 
Preschool interest survey to help us prepare for the 2025-26 school year! 
We will be holding a preschool open house in February. 
Look for more details to come out in the bulletin soon!   


